
3/14/2017 Edcgov.us Mail- Request for Time Extension for Review of the Bio Policy Update/ORMP 

Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us> 

Request for Time Extension for Review of the Bio Policy Update/ORMP 

Cheryl <Cheryi.FMR@comcast.net> Tue, Mar 14, 2017 at 10:58 AM 
To: gary.miller@edcgov.us, brian.shinault@edcgov.us, jeff.hansen@edcgov.us, james.williams@edcgov.us, 
jeff.haberman@edcgov.us, Char Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>, anne.novotny@edcgov.us 
Cc: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us 

Commissioners-

Please reschedule the Biological Resources Policy Update/Oak Resources Management Plan hearing to an April 13, 
2017 meeting date to allow the public additional time to review the final EIR for this project. 

The final EIR was not released to the public (or at least, not to me) until the afternoon of March 8, 2017. This 580+ page 
document will require time to review. Since it's likely the majority of the public commenting on this project have other 
obligations Qob, family), it's safe to assume more time would not only be appreciated, but is necessary to facilitate 
careful review. 

This is an important project that will irrevocably impact the County's biological resources-it deserves thorough and 
thoughtful consideration, and the participation of all who took the time to comment. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request. 

Cheryl Langley 

Shingle Springs resident 
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